
Gardening Club Enrollment Confirmation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to acknowledge your expression of interest in enrolling your child in the 

Gardening Club at [School Name]. We appreciate your enthusiasm for fostering a love of 

gardening and nature among our students. 

Your child, [Child's Name], is now on our list for enrollment, and we will contact you shortly 

with further details regarding the schedule and activities for the club. 

Thank you for your interest, and we look forward to cultivating a vibrant gardening experience 

together! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


